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Hello fellow Gardeners 
 
Hope you are well and staying warm and dry this winter. I haven’t heard of any of 
the group catching COVID-19, so I take it that everyone is good plus we trust Helen 
& Gil are back up and running, well maybe walking. 
 
For our July  meeting we had Helen & Gil Roper talking and showing their wonderful 
photos of a trip to the Butchart Gardens on Vancouver Island. 
Many thanks Helen & Gil for sharing your photos and fascinating talk. 
 

                         
 
 
 
 
 
For our 5th August meeting we are indoors and have 
Linda Hansen talking about plants as medicine. 
Linda Hansen’s first memories are of gardening. She’s 

created gardens wherever she’s lived, developed two 

lifestyle orchards, and helped create several more. She 

regularly uses plants as medicine and is writing a book on 

the subject. See www.lphansen.com 

She’ll share some ideas about simple remedies that work 

and also speak about plant protection. 

http://www.lphansen.com/
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2nd September still looking for a speaker or an outing? 
 
 
7th October 10 am at 34 St Johns Tce, Tawa 
 
I have booked in, Carolyn Campbell’s garden tour, who recently had a wonderful 
article in the NZ Gardener.  
Carolyn will give us a tour of her garden and talk followed by morning tea in her 
garden. There is a charge of $15 pp with a minimum of 10 people in a group. 
Morning tea consists of tea, coffee, cold drinks, Devonshire teas and a gf option. 
I have booked us in so let’s get a group of at least 20. 
Please let me know by 28 September that you wish to do this visit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Look forward to seeing everyone on the 5 August at 9 30am, Emmaus Centre. 
 
 
 
Prue Theobald 
Co-ordinator U3A Tawa Garden Group 
0212345621 or 04 2320241 


